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Change of name for OnePath holding company  
6 JULY 2012 

OnePath Australia Limited has changed its name to ANZ Wealth Australia Limited.  
 
This was an internal change made to support internal financing requirements and better reflect ownership by 
the ANZ Group. 
 
There has been no change to our products and services. There is nothing our customers need to do and we will 
continue to provide the same high level of service and support. 
 
If you have any questions or would like further information please call Customer Services on 13 38 63. 


